Mark Your Calendar
Jan 12 Annual Business Meeting
Jan 16 Ladies Coffee Break
Jan. 17-18 FBC Leadership Retreat
Jan. 25 Men of Valor
Feb. 21-23 Lake Effect

Pray For Our Missionaries: Missionary information is listed in the
Prayer Page. Letters from our missionaries are posted on the foyer
Missions bulletin board. Make sure you check out the board and
keep up to date on what is happening with our missionaries so that
we can faithfully keep them and their ministries in prayer.

Prayer Page: See Bulletin Insert

ATTENDANCE Worship Services: 203
Student Ministry: N/A

Life Groups: 148
Awana: N/A

STEWARDSHIP REPORT

Last week: Projected Need Received

GENERAL FUND: $ 8769 $7427
Building Fund $280
Missions $105

Past messages are available online at www.fbclowell.org
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Pastor Jon Pickens, Lead Pastor
Pastor Andrew Bolkcom, Pastor of Discipleship
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FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH

CHRIST-CENTERED, KINGDOM-FOCUSED HOMES
Jan. 5, 2020

7 Deadly Sins of the Church Series

“Intentional Hypocrisy”

Acts 5:1-11
Pastor Jon Pickens

WELCOME TO OUR VISITORS!
Thank you for joining us for worship today. It is our desire to be
as helpful as possible during your visit.
Please fill out the white and green “Connect With Us" card in the
auditorium chair pockets. We would appreciate getting to know a
little about you. You may place it in the offering plate.

During the Service
Bibles At the Welcome Center
Hearing Assistance Available at the sound booth
Nursery Infant through age 1
Preschool Ages 2-5 - downstairs

Children’'s Church  We offer Children’'s Church for grades
K-3. They will be dismissed to go
downstairs before the message begins
in the service.

*Please be sure to check your child in at one of
our Child Check-In Stations.

Please visit our website at www.fbclowell.org



After the Service

11am There will be no adult Life Groups today
during the 11am hour due to Seth and Rebecca
Moallay coming to share their ministry in Togo.
We will be voting to support the Mallays at our
annual business meeting on Jan. 12th.

There will be normal classes for children, and
middle school students. High school students
are encouraged to come hear the Mallays.

ANNUAL CHURCH

BUSINESS

MEETING

Next Sunday at Tlam we will be having our Annual Business

CONNECT

Meeting in the worship center. We will be giving updates on
ministry, proposing the 2020 budget, and voting on membership

matters. If you are a member, please make it a point to join us.

Bible Reading Plans
January (Tan) Reading Plan booklets are
at the Welcome Center.

We want to encourage our church body to
spend time hearing from God and provide you
with the tools to grow. This reading plan aligns

with the Sunday morning message and Life

Group times. Please pick one up to use for

this month or download it from our website.

This Week @ FBC

MONDAY (Church Office Closed)
6:30-8:00pm  Student Ministry

TUESDAY
7:00am Basketball (Gym)
6:00pm Toe Kwon Do (Gym)
WEDNESDAY
9:00am Men's Bible Study (Outreach Building Classroom)
10:30am Playdate for Preschoolers/Moms (See Willow Cramer)

6:15-8:00pm  Awano

THURSDAY
7:00am Basketball
9:00am MOPS (Main Building)
7:00pm Admin Deacon Meeting (Room 14)
7:00pm Mercy Deacon Meeting (Room 22)
SATURDAY
7:00am Basketball (Gym)

Supporting Chris and Kelsi Smith
As many of you are aware, Chris Smith has been diagnosed
with stage four cancer. He has been undergoing treatments
and has been out of work because of this terrible disease. In
addition to Chris, Kelsi's is facing a major challenge related
to her heart. Last week she went into the hospital with chest
pains. They determined she had a heart attack and then
had a second one while at the hospital. All this was caused
by an abnormally tiny vein feeding her heart that is also
mostly blocked. She is stable for the short term, but a long
term solution is still being worked on. As a church, we want
to come along side of them by helping them out with such
things as medical bills and other financial obligations they
have. We have decided to designate January's benevolent
offering to the supporting the Smith’'s. Today, right ofter
communion, we will be taking up our benevolent offering,
which will go toward supporting this family.



